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REGULAR HIGHER EDUCATION TWELFTH FIVE-YEAR PLAN
MATERIALS: DESIGN SKETCHES(CHINESE EDITION)

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-09-01 Pages: 214 Publisher: Science Press title: Ordinary
Higher Education 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks: Design Sketch Original Price: 29.00 yuan Author: Li Zhiqiang
Publisher: scientific publishing Society Publication Date: September 1. 2012 ISBN: 9.787.030.355.218 words:
Pages: 214 Edition: 1st Edition Binding: Paperback: Weight: 440 g Editor's regular higher education 12th Five-
Year Plan textbooks: design sketches content system. informative. academic. professional and practical. the
book can be used as teaching universities visual communication design. environmental design. product design.
art education. animation design professional. but also Readings can be relevant as a vocational college majors
and art design. art lovers. Executive Summary Higher Education 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks: Design Sketch
SYNOPSIS: design sketch is the basis of art and design. art and design students must be in-depth study. repeated
training courses. Regular higher education 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks: design sketches In the form of
illustrations. introduced an overview of the design sketch of modern Western painting and design sketches.
design sketch form factor. design sketch Imagine Training and Design Sketch and overall performance and skill
requirements for the design sketch arrange special training sessions. In addition. the book provides a large
number of Chinese and foreign masterpieces of painting and teaching paradigm for readers to see and think.
Contents Chapter 1 Overview 1.2 design sketches formation 1.1 design sketch the basic concept evolved way of
thinking of the 1.3 design sketch features 1.4 Design Sketch 1.5 visual design sketch modeling elements and the
form of the language 1.5.1 figurative reproduction modeling 1.5.2 Chapter 2 of the subjective performance of
abstract rationality 1.5.3 Image 1.6 design sketches connotation and denotation 1.7 design sketches must have
five abilities of modern...
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